
From: Niwa, Stephen  
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 2:30 PM
To: Lecrivain, John J
Cc: 
Subject: Information Request: Lancaster High School Use of Force

This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS, particularly with links and attachments

Hello Sir,

Thank you again for meeting with us to discuss the recent use of force by a SRD at Lancaster High
School.
As per our conversation, I will circle back in about 3 weeks to schedule a follow up meeting.
We are requesting the following information regarding this incident:

1. Name and ID number of the involved deputy.
2. The URN number associated with this incident.
3. The FO number of the force investigation.
4. The WCSCR number of the service comment report filed regarding this incident.
5. All videos of this incident, including but not limited to videos from: security camera(s), body

worn camera(s), and/or mobile phone camera(s).

Thanks again for taking the time to meet with us yesterday.

Best,

Steve

Email Request







John Lecrivain, Captain
Lancaster Sheriff’s Station
501 West Lancaster Blvd.
Lancaster, CA 93534

The Department provided the OIG with all the requested information
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